
HAVE YOUR SAY

NEXT STEPS

Thank you for viewing our exhibition 
regarding the delivery of The 
Maritime Gateway on the former 
Toys R Us site in Southampton.

Once this consultation closes on 
10 October 2021, Packaged Living’s 
project team will go through the 
feedback received from residents  
and other important stakeholders  
and take this into consideration 
before we submit a planning 
application to Southampton  
City Council.

If you provide us with your details, 
you will be kept up to date on our 
progress as the plans for the site 
move forward.

Thank you for your time.

FEEDBACK

Please ensure that you leave feedback by midnight on 10 October 2021. 
You can do this by:

•  �Submitting the virtual feedback form on our project website: INSERT 

•  �Emailing our project team via maritimegateway@consultationonline.co.uk 
with comments or questions

•  �Calling our freephone information line on 0800 298 7040 and leaving  
a message, and a member of our team will call you back

FOR THOSE WITHOUT INTERNET ACCESS

If you have requested to receive these consultation materials by post  
and you are viewing these exhibition boards in paper format, please return 
your comments on the feedback form provided and by using the enclosed 
freepost envelope.

An artist’s impression of The Maritime Gateway once completed
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